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Senator Carney, Representative Kuhn, Members of the Judiciary Committee:
Thank you for the opportunity to submit written testimony. I’m Mark Segar, from 
Freeport, and I write to express opposition to LD1049.
LD 1049 would repeal current law requiring anyone carrying a concealed handgun 
without a permit to immediately disclose this fact to a law enforcement officer. This 
change has the potential to increase risks for police and others. Our law enforcement 
officers deserve the protection of keeping current law in effect.
When you consider LD 1049, I urge you to vote “ought not to pass”. Thank you very 
much for your consideration.
Respectfully submitted, 
Mark W. Segar, Freeport
March 26, 2025


